
 
 

 
 

June 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Care-givers  
 

1. IN ZONE ENROLMENTS FOR 2020 
 

As Te Atatu Intermediate School has a zone in place, (the zone encompasses the entire Peninsula, up to the 
motorway) any students who live within this zone are within our catchment area and as the closest school, 
have automatic access to attend, and are therefore IN ZONE students. Anyone who lives outside of the 
school zone, would need to complete an OUT OF ZONE enrolment form. We do also require proof of 
residence within the Peninsula, child’s birth certificate and immunisation records.  
In terms of planning our numbers, teachers and classes for 2020, we do require all in zone enrolments to 
please be completed and sent back to the school by the end of August.  Enrolment forms were sent out in 
a previous letter and can also be found and downloaded from our school website www.teatatu.school.nz   
 

2. TECHNOLOGY/SCIENCE EXPERIENCE 
 
On Tuesday 6th August, we will be offering an Intermediate experience, where students from the three 
contributing schools, Matipo, Peninsula and Rutherford Primary’s, will be visiting and will have a 1.5 hour 
experience in our technology, science or art classes as part of the transition process. Parents, you are more 
than welcome to accompany your child on this day. Each school has a designated time for their visit. 
MATIPO PRIMARY –   9.00-10.30am 
RUTHERFORD PRIMARY -  11.00 -12.20pm 
PENINSULA PRIMARY -  1.00 – 2.30pm 
 

3. OPEN NIGHT AT TE ATATU INTERMEDIATE 
 
The same evening, Tuesday 6th August from 6.30 – 8pm, we will be hosting our annual open night for our 
Year 6 families. During this evening, the school will be ‘live,’ with classes open to see what goes on here at 
TAI. We will have students who will be able to take parents on tours of the school. Teachers, students and 
the Principal will all be available to answer any questions you may have about the school. The evening 
begins in the school hall with an address from the Principal, then tours of the classrooms. Enrolment forms 
will be accepted during this evening.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Lloyd Evans 
Principal 

http://www.teatatu.school.nz/


 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


